
Dear FIT Families, 

As you may know, our school is partnered with The Sheridan Story, a non-profit organization 
providing food donations to families in need. 

I have received an urgent message from them indicating that there is a serious shortage of 
food and personal care items in parts of the Twin Cities most impacted by the events of the 
past week. They are asking for donations to be dropped off tomorrow June 6th at their Roseville 
location between 10am and 2pm at 2723 Patton Road, Roseville, MN 55113. I have attached their 
message for additional information. The items they are recommended for donation include: 

 Items Needed: Non-perishable canned food, rice, pasta, diapers, wipes, feminine hygiene 
items, and baby formula 

As an alternative, we will be collecting food & essentials here at FIT Academy on Monday and 
Tuesday of next week between 8am and 3pm and will deliver those to The Sheridan Story on 
Wednesday. Please drop off any of the items listed above. Please place them in paper bags and 
drop off on the tables outside the school's main doors marked for food and essentials donations. Our 
hope is to make it easy for our families to donate so that we can maximize our impact on 
communities in need. Any donation helps, even if you just grab a few items from your pantry! 

Sincerely, 

Claud Allaire 
Executive Director 

 


